HEARTLAND ELEMENTARY

SITE BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL
DECEMBER 14, 2009
OPERATING BUSINESS
Call to Order
Our regular meeting was called to order by Mrs. Emily Campbell at 4:05 PM.   Those present were Emily Campbell, Shannon England, Karen Rich, Ellen Raifsnider, Heather Goodman and Terisa Johnson.  
Recognition of Visitors
There were no visitors at the meeting.
November Minutes

Minutes were reviewed from the November 2009 meeting.  After reviewing the minutes, a motion was made by Terisa Johnson and seconded by Karen Rich to accept the minutes as written.  Consensus was reached by the Council.
STUDENT ACHIVEMENT

Compass Learning:  Mrs. Campbell reported that teachers completed training and students are already using Compass Learning here at school and home.
Map testing will beginning in January.

Goal setting and reports will be planned in January with the students.

BUDGET REPORT

Per Pupil Allocation/Local Budget
The per pupil budget was reviewed and a motion was made by Ellen Raifsnider and seconded by Heather Goodman to approve the budget.  
The local budget was then reviewed and a motion was made by Shannon England and seconded by Karen Rich to approve the budget.  Consensus was reached on both budgets by the Council.
PLANNING

School Report Cards
The school report card was reviewed and changes were made by the Council.  After revisions were made, a motion to accept as revised was made by Karen Rich and seconded by Ellen Raifsnider.  Consensus was reached by the Council.
CSIP
The Council reviewed the CSIP and after reviewing and revisions made, a motion was entertained by Terisa Johnson and a second by Heather Goodman to accept the CSIP as reviewed was made.  Consensus was reached by the Council.
COMMITTEE REPORTS

Accident Report

It was reviewed with no questions or comments.
NEW BUSINESS

None
OLD BUSINESS
Title One Budget:  The budget was discussed and the motion to approve was made by Ellen Raifsnider and a second was received by Shannon England.  Consensus was reached by the Council to accept the budget.
Enrollment:  The enrollment numbers for Heartland was discussed by the Council and a motion was made by Karen Rich to agree to go over cap in primary and in the fifth grades, since our numbers don’t qualify us for additional teachers.  A second was received by Shannon England and consensus was reached by the Council.
EXECUTIVE SESSION

The Council went into Executive Session at 5:15 pm to discuss personnel.  
The Council came out of Executive Session at 5:37 pm, Ellen Raifsnider suggested that the following recommendation be made to Superintendent, Nannette Johnston to hire the following personnel:

Jamie Richardson, Teacher for the new EBD unit.

ANNOUNCEMENTS
Mrs. Campbell made the following announcements:

Holiday break will be December 21 through January 2, 2010.
AGENDA

Our next meeting will be on Monday, January 11, 2010 at 4 pm with the same agenda.
With no further items on the agenda, Heather Goodman made a motion to adjourn the meeting with a second by Karen Rich.  The meeting was adjourned at 5:35 pm with consensus reached by the Council.
Respectfully submitted,
Sue Boggs, Office Manager

Heartland Elementary
